TOTOWA PARENT TEACHER ORGANIZATION, INC.



The Annual PTO Book Fair

will be held on February 5th, 6th, and 7th

All parents are invited to both Washington Park's Gymnasium and Memorial School's Auditorium on

February 6th from 6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. To review the books and make purchases

***Again this year: In addition to cash & check purchases we will be accepting
Visa, Mastercard, Discover & American Express***

We look forward to seeing you there, and thank you for your continued support!

Memorial-Tammy Schaffer 973-632-5435 Sherri Puerta 551-486-7615 MaryAnn Nunez 973-809-5149

WPS-Joy DiNardo 973-403-2975 Simmie Rossi 862-684-6458 Kelly Snell 973-650-8635